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GTN: 289 November 2017 
 
 
 

DISPLAY OF 2018 IFTA DECALS 
 
 

Recently, IFTA has made a change to the period in which IFTA carriers can display their new 
IFTA credentials (license and decals).  In the past, IFTA carriers could not display decals for 
the renewing year earlier than the month prior to the credentials becoming effective.  With the 
change that was made, IFTA carriers may now display their credentials (license and decals) 
for a period of two months prior to the effective date shown on the credentials.  
 
As a result, IFTA carriers on Prince Edward Island who have been issued an IFTA license for 
2018 may now begin displaying their 2018 IFTA decals in November 2017. 
 
Please Note:  
IFTA carriers are still responsible for filing a 2017 fourth quarter report for all activity that 
occurs in the fourth quarter of 2017. 
 
 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting: 
 
 

Taxation and Property Records Division 
P O Box 1330, Charlottetown, PE   C1A 7N1 

Telephone: 902-368-4070; Fax: 902-368-6164 
Email:  taxandland@gov.pe.ca  Web site: www.princeedwardisland.ca  

 
 
 

This notice is prepared for information purposes only, and should not be considered a substitute for 
the statutes.  Should there be any conflict between the contents of this notice and the statutes, the 
statutes shall prevail. 

 


